Jacob M. Pickett
End of Warch: March 2, 2018
K-9 Brik
Retired with family

I cannot express how grateful the Boone
County Sheriff’s Office is for your recent
expression of condolence regarding the death

of Deputy Jacob Pickett.

Our agency suffered a great loss when Deputy
Pickett was killed in the line-of-duty on March
2, 2018. He was with us for three years and
was a vital part of our K-9 division and will
be forever missed.

Please know that your kind words and support
bring comfort to our agency and his family
and friends as we try to beal and fill the void
his passing has brought to all of us.

Sincerely,

Shewiee M }‘5 N&sm

Sheriff Michael T. Nielsen



